
UBA Cameroon Marks the 2023 Day of the African Child with a visit to 

the Trinity Foundation Orphanage 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Staff from branches in Douala visited the Trinity Foundation 

Orphanage on 16 June 2023. The visit fell on the day of the African 

Child commemorated across the continent. It was an opportunity to 

spend time with these orphans and give them hope that tomorrow will 

be better. 

Under the UBAF, the staff carried along with them food items and 

books under the read Africa initiative to promote reading among 

African youths. Speaking on behalf of the UBA delegation Malaika 

Bissong the branch manager of the Airport Branch called on the 



children to be obedient, hardworking and show love for each other. 

She went on to tell them to take their studies seriously for it will help 

them in the future. 

Fointama Beizia head of Corporate Communication carried out a 

reading exercise with the kids. He explained to them the need to learn 

and perfect reading for it will open up the world to them. He reiterated 

the books handed should be kept well, read and passed on to others. 

 Rev. Odette Bongyu who created the orphanage thanked the UBAF 

for the gifts and called on them to continue to think about them. She 

assured the delegation the gifts would go a long way to help the kids 

especially during this summer holiday.  She also said the visit fell on an 

important day for the kids as African children are remembered. 

The Trinity foundation Orphanage was created in 2017. It caters for 

more than 60 children who leave there permanently and another 

more 60 who live out of the orphanage. 

 

 


